
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 

REGARDING DEEP IN THE HEART AT DREAMLAND MOVIE NIGHT 

LOCATED AT DREAMLAND DRIPPING SPRINGS 

2770 US HIGHWAY 290, DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 78620 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2022, AT 7:00 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs Parks & Recreation Commission may attend the Deep in the Heart at 

Dreamland Movie Night.  The event will be held Friday, October 7, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. and located at 

Dreamland, 2770 US Highway 290, Dripping Springs, TX.  A quorum of the Parks & Recreation 

Commission may be present, and no action will be taken by the Commission. 

 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on 

the City’s website on October 4, 2022, at 11:15 a.m. 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Andrea Cunningham, City Secretary 

 

 

 


